
	

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT), in cooperation with the Federal Highway 
Administration (FHWA) is proposing to improve Interstate 40 from mile marker 167 to mile marker 173. 
The existing Interstate 40 through this extent has poor pavement conditions, structurally deficient and 
functionally obsolete bridges, and inadequate capacity for the current and future traffic demands. 

ODOT recently tasked a Consultant to develop construction plans to improve Interstate 40 while 
taking into consideration construction cost, right-of-way requirements and environmental constraints. 
The purpose of the rescheduled meeting is to inform the public and solicit comments about the 
Department’s proposed improvement to Interstate 40 in Oklahoma County from a location to the east 
of the Choctaw Road Interchange, extending east approximately 6 miles to the Pottawatomie County 
Line

Additional information about the project and the upcoming meeting can be obtained from Jared Bechtol, 
CEC Infrastructure Solutions, 405-753-4200 or jared.bechtol@connectcec.com or David Saulsberry, ODOT 
Environmental Coordinator, at 200 NE 21st, Oklahoma City, OK, 73105,  (405) 521-2315 or dsaulsberry@odot.org

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING
P L E A S E  T E L L  Y O U R  F R I E N D S  &  N E I G H B O R S

W E  L O O K  F O R W A R D  T O  S E E I N G  Y O U  T H E R E

If you require special accommodations for the meeting, please direct your request to Frank Roesler III, ODOT 
Public Involvement Officer, at 200 NE 21st, Oklahoma City, OK 73105, (405) 521-2350 or froesler@odot.org at 
least  three (3) working days in advance of the meeting.

OKLAHOMA
DEPARTMENT OF
TRANSPORTATION
Environmental Programs Division
200 N.E. 21st St.,
Oklahoma City, OK  73105

Date:	 March 4th, 2014
Time:	 6:00 PM
Place:	 Eastern Oklahoma
	 County Technology
	 Center
	 4601 N. Choctaw Rd.
	 Choctaw, OK
Room:	 Seminar Center

RESCHEDULED


